
 
Working Together Ideas 

Thursday 23th November2017  

1. This week we have been finding one more. Please can you spend some time 
with your child to support their understanding in this area. This can be done in 
a range of different ways. For example adding one more potato at meal 
times, adding one more toy in their bath. Ask questions such as: We have 9 
bananas and 1 apple in the fruit bowl so how many pieces of fruit do we 

have altogether? We would love to hear about your child’s progress.  
 

                   

 
2. The children have been learning lots of new sounds during their phonics 
sessions since starting school in September. To extend their understanding 
further, we are now looking at capital letters, lower case letters and the 
letter names. Can you please take some time to look at the alphabet. This 
will help them with their independent writing and support them in the 

sounds they hear.  
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 


